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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I strongly oppose your cap and trade bill.  It puts a large burden on everyone especially farmers and ranchers who
are already operating on a narrow margin.  Also the sad thing is it will do nothing to help with climate control;  it
will only provide you with more money to waste on pet projects.  I don't know how you can,  in good conscious, 
promote this bill as helping the environment.  You are being totally irresponsible.

Sincerely,

Richard Siemens
39416 Highway 62
Chiloquin, OR 97624
resiemens@centurytel.net


